
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 9/16/2016 9:57:34 AM
Subject: Flooding at VPL Central Branch

Greetings Mayor and Council-

I wanted to alert you that the Central Branch has experienced a flood this morning due to sprinklers being activated. 
VPL and REFM are on site and are addressing the issue. The library will open at 10AM as scheduled.

Please let me know if I can provide additional information.

Best

Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
Twitter: sadhuajohnston
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